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18th September 2024 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Your PTA needs you! 
 
At the end of 2024, the current PTA team will largely be stepping down as our children approach the end of their time 
at our wonderful school. 
 
The PTA is here to raise funds to support Flyford Flavell Primary; to provide equipment and experiences that enrich our 
children’s lives but which ever-squeezed school budgets couldn’t deliver. 
 
Over the last year or so, the PTA has funded new exercise equipment on the field, a buddy bench to support 
friendships, transport to school trips, musical equipment, design and technology materials and much, much more.  This 
has been achieved through fundraising events including fetes, movie nights, school discos, doughnut sales and other 
activities. 
 
It’s now time to hand the reigns over to a new group of parents, carers and teachers who will bring fresh eyes and 
renewed enthusiasm towards a common goal of supporting school life. 
 
Even if you only have a small amount of time available you can help make a big difference! 
 
We would love to hear from you if you can help in any way.  Please pop in to see Charlotte in the office so we can 
welcome you  to our small and friendly team. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Claire, Kate, Vicky, Claire and Ali 
Flyford Flavell PTA 

 

 


